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Upcoming Public Hearings  

 

The Select Committee on Temporary Migration, established to inquire into and report on the 

impact temporary migration has on the Australian economy, wages and jobs, social cohesion and 

workplace rights and conditions, will hold a public hearing in Melbourne on Wednesday 21 April 

and in Mildura on Thursday 22 April 2021. 

 

The committee will be hearing from a range of witnesses including peak bodies, industry groups, 

unions, and community groups. The committee is due to present its final report on or before  

5 August 2021. 

Public hearing details 

Melbourne 

Date: Wednesday 21 April 2021 

Time: 10.00am to 3.30pm 

Location: Rydges, Exhibition Street, Melbourne 

 

Mildura 

Date: Thursday 22 April 2021 

Time: 11.00am to 1.00pm 

Location: Quality Hotel Mildura Grand 

Information about the upcoming public hearings, including where to watch the hearings live, is 

available on the committee’s website. 

Further information about the inquiry, including the full terms of reference, is available at: 

https://www.aph.govau/select_temporarymigration.   
 

For media comment contact the office of Senator Raff Ciccone, Committee Chair, on 03 9894 

2098. 

 

For information about the inquiry process, please contact the committee 

secretariat on (02) 6277 3585. 
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